
S E N D  U S  Y O U R  P I C T U R E S !

THE 
MUNICIPALITY
IS  LAUNCHING 
A NEW WEBSITE
THIS FALL
Submit your favourite Brooke-Alvinston

photos to be featured on the new site.

Submit by September 1, 2019 
to jdenkers@brookealvinston.com

Council will select the winning photo(s).
Other photos may be linked in the photo gallery.


